
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are  

a Reader! 

World Book Day at Over St. John’s this year will be based on  

the adventures of a little boy called Duncan and his mischievous 

box of crayons. The day will be filled with various activities, 

including a storytelling session around the campfire. 

Come dressed fully in one colour and help us make an  

Over St. John’s box of crayons! 

We would like to invite parents to join 

us at the end of the day for a 

storytelling sequel! 

To confirm you will be attending,  

please complete the form which can be 

found on School Spider. 


